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Currumbin Creek Picnic Brunch 

It was good to see the restarting of our club events with a brunch at Currumbin Creek on 5th July. 

We had 23 members attend and the weather was fine and sunny but a little cool when the breeze 
came up. Members brought tables and chairs and spread out around the covered area. We spent 

the lunch catching up with life over the last three months of restrictions. Unfortunately some of our 
members could not attend due to health problems and we wish them all well and hope to see them 

soon. 

Voting on Motions at the Special General Meeting 

The latest Queensland Jaguar Driver magazine has a notice of a special meeting to be held in 
Brisbane on the 18th August to discuss some important issues relating to national rallies, point 

scores and trophies. Members who wish to vote may do so either by attending the meeting in 

Carindale or by nominating someone attending the meeting to vote for you via a proxy. For those 

members who wish to vote via proxy and are not using the form in the magazine, forms will be 

available to fill in at the next meeting. The GC committee will forward the forms to a member who 
is attending the special meeting and will act as a proxy for you. 

Future Events - August 

Luncheon at the Edgewater Restaurant 

A luncheon has been organised on Wednesday 5th August at the Edgewater Restaurant on the 
Isle of Capri. Members are invited to meet at 11.30am to give us time to have a chat and check 

the menu before lunch at noon. This will be a relaxing lunch as we have our tables for as long as 
we wish. The venue is open air with no air conditioning to worry about and nice canal views. The 

address is Shop 3, Capri on Via Roma, Isle of Capri and there is plenty of parking in the 
undercover basement with a lift and travelator to the ground floor, or open-air parking.           

Please RSVP to Irene or Tom Ross by 1st August. Phone No. 0475001197 or 55621260. 

Bookings are essential due to social distancing. 

“On The Road Again” Chairman’s Weekend 

This is planned for 28th – 30th August at a cost of $520 double or $380 single. The cost includes 
accommodation for two nights, a hot breakfast with choices (no buffet) each morning and two 

course dinners for two evenings. The restaurant can now cater for up to 39 guests as restrictions 
have been eased. The motel was chosen for meals as there were no other large venues open in 

Kingaroy at the time the organisers visited the town.  

The drive up is planned as a leisurely run but members must bring BYO morning tea and lunch on 

the Friday as there is unlikely to be any venues open. Saturday will be taken up with a visit to the 
local historic museum followed by lunch at the Kingsley Grove Winery. The winery advised its 

specialty is wood fired pizzas. For Sunday we will have brunch at the local Lavender farm before 

heading for home.  If members wish to explore the surrounds on their own there are several drives 
of approximately 2 hours.  



There are 25 rooms preliminarily booked at the motel, all on the ground floor. Others are available 

if numbers increase. Di Cooper will circulate an attendance sheet at the next meeting and 
confirmation and payment will be required by 31st July. Payment should be made to our account at 

the Bank of Queensland BSB 124-001, Account No. 10224513. Please ensure you advise who is 
making the payment. 

Future Events – September 

‘Spring Affair’ at the Manor Restaurant Mt. Tamborine 

Planning has been completed for the Spring Affair to be held on the 13th September at the Manor 
Restaurant Mt. Tamborine. A three-course meal will be offered with alternate drops for the Entrée, 

Main Course and Dessert, and tea or coffee is included. There will be Lucky Door prizes and 
Table prizes.  Members are invited to meet at 11.30am for the 12.00pm lunch at the restaurant, 

160 Long Road Mount Tamborine.  

The numbers attending are limited to forty due to the room size and there has much interest 

already with limited bookings still available. Members will be placed on a waiting list once the 

booking reach the forty, should there be any cancellations. The cost is $45 per head and payment 
is required by the 31st August. Payment may be paid into the Gold Coast club account with the 

name of who is paying.  

Please advise Robin Kup-Ferroth if wishing to attend on 55762134 or 0412 590458. 

Next Club Meeting 

Due to the easing of health restrictions the committee has decided to restart club meetings on the 

27th July at the Hinterland Hotel Nerang. The meeting starts at 7.00pm but if you wish to have tea 

at the hotel, meet in the restaurant at 5.30pm 

 

   

 

All Correspondence to:                                The Secretary             
                                                                   JDCQ Gold Coast Register   
                                                           PO Box 7636 Gold Coast Mail Exchange Qld 4217 
 

Club Account (For Payment): 
Bank of Queensland 

BSB 124 -001      A/C No. 10224513 
Note 
As a courtesy, members are requested to advise the organiser of an event ASAP if: 
1. They are planning to attend an event but have not provided previous notice of this; or 
2. They are not able to attend the event when previously advised they will be attending. 


